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Mangarino Road, Te Kuiti
Road users are advised that the base 
of Mangarino Road, at a location at 
approximately 4kms north of Te Kuiti has 
been affected by subsidence.  The subsidence 
occurred in June 2013. A geotechnical 
investigation has been carried out and the 
design of the required repair work is well 
advanced. It is expected that the necessary 
road reconstruction work will start early 
January 2014.

There is a risk of serious further 
deterioration in the foundation of the 
road through ongoing subsidence.

For that reason, Waitomo District Council, 
pursuant to the authority of Schedule 10, 
Section 11(1) (a) of the Local Government Act 
1974 hereby prohibits the use of that affected 
section of Mangarino Road (from the Te Kuiti 
Cemetery (new) to Perry’s Quarry) by all 
heavy motor vehicles. 

This is a friendly reminder that the second 
instalment of your 2013/2014 rates is due by 
5pm, Friday November 29 2013.  

Payments received after November 29 will 
attract a 10% penalty. 

Rates payments can be made at the Waitomo 
District Council office, Queen Street Te Kuiti, 
over the phone by credit card or by Internet 
Banking using your valuation number as your 
reference. 

If you have not yet received your Rates 
Invoice, please contact our friendly Customer 
Services Team on (07) 878 0800 or free 
phone 0800 932 4357 for further assistance.
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